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D.C. Employees—Minimum Wage Rate

 

The District of Columbia’s minimum wage for all D.C. workers who do not receive tips is $17.50 per hour
regardless of employer size. This rate became effective July 1, 2024 and is anticipated to increase on July 1,
2025. Salaried employees must be paid at a level that is equal to or greater than the amount they would receive if
paid hourly at the minimum wage rate. Employers with questions should contact experienced counsel and D.C.
employers should monitor for developments during 2025.
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The regulatory landscape, appetite for administrative agency enforcement, and judicial interpretations related to
wage-and-hour issues are rapidly evolving. Our blog is a one-stop resource for federal- and state-level updates
and analysis on wage-and-hour-related developments affecting employers.

View the blog

https://perkinscoie.com/professionals/jill-l-ripke
mailto:JRipke@perkinscoie.com
tel:310.788.3260
https://perkinscoie.com/professionals/christopher-wilkinson
mailto:CWilkinson@perkinscoie.com
tel:202.661.5890
https://perkinscoie.com/services/labor-employment

